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Title: SB 88, ODDS: Housekeeping 
 

Summary: 

• Senate Bill (SB) 20 (2019) was passed to provide the Office of Developmental 

Disabilities Services (ODDS) with needed flexibility to work with people 

served, partners and stakeholders to reflect improvements and a vision for the 

case management system defined by OARs. 

• The legislation moved certain Community Developmental Disabilities 

Programs (CDDP) functions from ORS 430.664 to ORS 430.662. This move 

made references to 430.664 elsewhere in statute inaccurate.  

• This bill corrects these references. Inaccurate refences are in 427.005, 

430.695, 417.349, 179.505, 497.162 and 417.349. 
 

Impact if not passed: 

• Without a change to ORS 427.005, relating to the definition of a director of a 

community developmental disabilities program, there is the possibility of 

complicating, and perhaps opening challenges to, involuntary commitment 

procedures.  The CDDP director is given specific authorities and 

responsibilities in ORS 427.215 through 427.306. 

• Without a change to ORS 430.695, funds intended for developmental 

disabilities services could be able to be directed elsewhere. 

• Without a change to ORS 497.162, ODFW would no longer be obligated to 

provide free fishing licenses to individuals receiving case management from 

a CDDP. 
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